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Thank you, Madam/Mr. [Vice] President.	

The Bahamas extends a warm welcome to the delegation of the United States of America, thanks the country for its national report and commends the country’s emgagement in this UPR process.
We congratulate the United States on efforts to combat trafficking in persons, to promote access to health care, and to address domestic violence through the development of various programmatic and policy initiatives. 

Moreover, we recognise efforts to promote human rights education and equality of educational opportunity. 

In a constructive spirit, The Bahamas recommends that the United States: 

(i) Ratifies the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women (CEDAW)

(ii) Ratifies the Convention on the Rights of the Child (CRC)

and; 

(iii) Advances toward the implementation of instruments to combat climate change and its negative impacts on human rights 


We wish the United States every success in this UPR process.

I thank you.	
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